Alexa Burchianti
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From: donaldserotta@yahoo.com
Sent: Wednesday, March 23, 2016 8:42 AM
To: Alexa Burchianti
Subject: Fwd: Johnson Farm

Sent from my iPhone
Begin forwarded message:

From: "Karen Arent Landscape Architect" <kala@hvc.rr.com>
Date: March 23, 2016 at 8:31:16 AM EDT

To: "Donald Serotta" <donaldserotta@yahoo.com>

Subject: FW: Johnson Farm

Hello Don:

| reviewed potential views of the solar arrays from #6, 322, #30 Brennan Drive. The only property | think
there could be a minor view from is #30. There are three hedgerows between the property and the
solar arrays. The highest part of the solar array will be at approximately 480°. The house is at
approximately 480’. The closest hedge row is at approximately 450’. If the trees are more than 30" in
height on this hedge row, the views will be blocked. Wherever trees are less than 30’ in height, there
will be views. The solar panels are far enough away that distance helps to mitigate the view. The color
of the panels and the lack of reflective material will also help to mitigate the view.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call.

Best regards,

Raren strent

Karen Arent Landscape Architect
Phone: (845) 294-9958




